


These figures did not properly account for uplift amounts. Negative uplift amounts, that 
reflect uplift payments from the market to market participants, were included when they 
should not have been. The figures should have only included positive uplift amounts, that 
reflect charges from market participants to the market, as shown below in Figure 2.   

Corrected data 

The correct value of uplift payments in 2018 was $4,427. The figure below shows the 
correct amount of uplift payments by type in 2018.  

Figure 2 - Correct value of uplift payments by type in 2018 

 

The DWGM simpler wholesale price draft determination includes information on the 
amount of uplift payments by type in 2017, 2018 and the first half of 2019. This is outlined 
on pages 4 and 5. 
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